From the Health Room

Re: Extra Clothing

Hello Jaindl Families!

It’s the time of year when we start running low on extra clothes in the health
room- particularly boys/girls pants and boys underwear. If your child was sent
home with borrowed clothing from the health room, please be sure to wash
and return it to school.

Many accidents occur for which your child may need to change, including:
urine or bowel accidents, slipping in mud or sitting on wet playground
equipment at recess, spilling drinks or food at lunch, etc.

It would be most helpful if you could please send in an extra outfit for your
child to keep at school, in the event they need it and we do not have their size
in the health room.

Thank you so much!

Mrs. Kubik
Certified School Nurse



